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RIO SCHOOL DISTRICT 
2500 VINEYARD AVENUE 

OXNARD, CALIFORNIA 
 

NOTICE OF  
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
2015-16 Budget 

 
June 3, 2015 

6:00 p.m. 
 
The Governing Board of the Rio School District will hold a Public 
Hearing to take testimony from the public on the District’s budget for 
the 2015-16 Fiscal Year 
 
Copies of the 2015-16 Budget report for the Fiscal Year 2015-16 are 
available at the Rio School District Office located at 2500 Vineyard 
Avenue, Oxnard, CA 93036. Office hours are Monday through Friday, 
8:00 am to 4:30 pm (excluding holidays). 
 
The public hearing will be held during a special Governing Board 
meeting of the Rio School District to be held on Wednesday, June 3, 
2015, at 6:00 p.m. at the Rio School District Board Room, 2500 
Vineyard Avenue, Oxnard. 
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